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NEW RESIDENT ANTELOPE 
Have you had the chance to see our new installation at 

the top of the parking lot?  Read all about him in the 

letter from General Manager Bob O’Neill! 

 

 

Kristen’s Corner 

From the Pro Shop 

January Events 

From the General Manager 

Message from the Board  

Family Bingo 
Make plans for a fun night of bingo 

and pizza… 

 

Read More on Page 2 

Prepaid Dues 
Get your dues paid for the year and 

get free passes… 

 

Read More on Page 3 

LIVE MUSIC IN 2024!! 

 

We have scheduled two Friday nights in January with live music to kick off the new year!  

 

Friday, January 19th – Sarah Carper 

 Sarah is a member of your CCC and she will be performing for her fellow members 

starting at 5:30 pm.  This is her first time singing at the club so we hope you all come out 

and support Sarah! 

 

Friday, January 26th – Joey Patterson 

 Joey is also a first-time performer at the CCC.  He will start at 5:30 pm so make 

your reservations!! 
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FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 
I hope this finds everyone well and all had a wonderful Christmas! I would personally like to wish 
everyone a Happy and Healthy 2024.  
 
The 2023 Christmas Season was a great success. We hosted 26 Christmas parties in 21 nights and the 
reviews were awesome. We are already booked for the 2024 Christmas Season. I would like to Thank 
Jennifer, Kristen, Chef Matt and each of their respective staff for all the effort during this busy time.  
 
Those of you that have come out to the club the week before Christmas have seen our new entry 
feature. This sculpture was generously donated by the Bonander Family (Inter-Mountain Pipe & 
Threading). The lighting for the sculpture was donated by Steve Sprecher (Sprecher Electrical). The 
artist for this beautiful sculpture was Cal Fenton (CF Metal Works). I would like to personally thank all 
of those that contributed so generously to our new entry feature. 
 
We will be closed January 1st through Friday, January 12th for deep cleaning in the restaurant and the 
kitchen. When we reopen on Saturday, January 13th. Saturday night, January 27th is the very popular 
family bingo night, please call Jennifer or Mary to reserve your spot. 
 
Stay safe and see you soon at the club!!! 
 
Bob O’Neill, PGA 
General Manager, Casper Country Club 
 

FAMILY BINGO NIGHT 
It’s back again!!  

Family Bingo at the Casper Country Club will be on Saturday, January 27th!! 
 

Pizza is served at 5:30pm with games starting at 6:00pm. Kids are $15.00, and Adults are $25.00  
 

Due to regularity of selling out: this event does require reservations,  
so be sure to call 307-235-5777 ext. 4 to make your reservation soon! 
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KRISTEN’S CORNER 
Happy New Year!!! I can’t believe it’s January already and am slightly confused as to where 2023 went. Regardless, 
whether you traveled or stayed home for the Holidays, I hope everyone had a safe and Merry Christmas!  
 
The Restaurant will be closing for our annual deep-cleaning January 1st through January 12th .  
Regarding Chef Matt’s changes to our menu – I want to thank the Membership for their patience and willingness to 
support Casper Country Club’s decision to put these changes in place. It had been quite some time since our menu 
changed and we’ve heard positive feedback and great suggestions for methods of improvement. The Restaurant plans 
to rotate new menus on a regular basis to ensure we continue to improve and provide a variety of quality food that 
suites the Membership’s palates.  
 
These changes have provided both the Restaurant and Kitchen staff with a better understanding and appreciation for 
Chef’s talents and the Membership’s preferences. Nevertheless, I always encourage the Members to continue to 
provide any and all feedback so that the Restaurant can continue to improve/elevate our standards of food and 
service quality. Myself, Chef Matt and Bob have been eager and receptive to the Membership’s feedback and have 
plans in place to ensure that we will continue to elevate our level of food quality while incorporating the 
Membership’s feedback.  
 
On another note, January through March has historically been a slow season for the club. With that being said, I 
encourage the Members to join us during this slow time (we miss seeing all the friendly faces), and it also gives us the 
ideal time and opportunity to incorporate improvements in the Club’s food service and quality. 
  
Cheers to the New Year, and may 2024 be filled with friendly get-togethers, excellent weather and blessings. 
Kristen 

 

2024 Prepaid Dues 
2024 Dues  (Capital Dues)                                 Prepaid Dues     Prepaid Capital                 Total                      
Resident - $365.00    ($95) = 460                         $4380                    $1140                              $5520 
Single - $273.75   ($71.25) = 345                         $3285                    $855                                 $4140 
Graduate - $182.50    ($47.50) = 230                 $2190                     $570                                 $2760 
Social - $51.50   ($11.88) = 63.38                         $618                      $142.56                           $760.56 
 
Prepaid Incentives Guest Golf Passes Guest Pool Passes  Value   
Resident   9*   9   $720 
Single    7*   7   $560 
Graduate   5*   5   $400 
Social    0   3   $30 
*A member may exchange one guest golf pass for a Full 18-hole Cart Fee at time of play. 
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Happy 
New Year! 

 

Club Closed 
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Winter Golf Starts Tuesday, January 9th 

12 

CCC 
Reopens! 

13 

 

14 

 

15 

 

16 

 

17 

 

18 

Live Music 
with Sarah 

Carper 

19 

 

20 

 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

 

24 

 

25 
Live Music 
with Joel 
Patterson 

26 

Family 
Bingo 
Night 

27 

 

28 

 

29 

 

30 

Last day to 
Prepay Dues! 

31    



 
  

NEWSLETTER | JANUARY 2024 | PAGE 5 

FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Dear Members of the Casper Country Club, 

We hope this message finds you in good spirits and health. Today, we must address a subject that is vital 
for the continued excellence and operation of our Club - the adjustment of our membership dues. 

For the fourth consecutive year, we find ourselves in a position where increasing the dues has become 
necessary. We understand that this decision may bring varied reactions, and we want to assure you that it 
was not made lightly. The Board has undertaken extensive deliberations and examined various 
alternatives before arriving at this conclusion. 

The driving force behind this decision is the relentless rise in the cost of goods, a trend that unfortunately 
shows little sign of retreating. These increases impact all aspects of our Club, particularly our cherished 
member dining experience in the restaurant, which faces its own challenges due to inconsistent usage and 
the inherent seasonality of our operations. 

In considering the dues increase, the Board was mindful of the impact on our valued members. The State of 
Wyoming's Cost of Living Adjustment (COLA) calculation permits an increase of over 4% this year. 
However, in an effort to balance the need for financial stability with the interests of our members, the 
Board has chosen to implement a lesser increase. 

Simultaneously, the Board has tasked management across all departments with a critical mission - to 
enhance revenue generation and improve margins. This directive is not merely about increasing dues; it's 
a comprehensive strategy aimed at ensuring the sustainability and enhancement of the Club’s offerings 
while maintaining our commitment to excellence. 

We believe these steps are crucial for the future of the Casper Country Club. They will enable us to 
continue providing the high standard of services and facilities you have come to expect and cherish. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support in these challenging times. Our commitment to 
providing an exceptional Club experience remains unwavering, and we are confident that together, we will 
navigate these changes with the grace and resilience that define our community. 

Warm regards, 

Board of Directors, Casper Country Club 
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FROM THE PRO SHOP 
Happy New Year! 
 
I hope everyone had a happy and healthy holiday season.  We are working on next year’s schedule, 
preparing for the winter golf program, and doing winter cleaning. Our Pro Shop hours will match the 
winter program schedule below. The Pro Shop will continue to be closed on Sundays and Mondays.  
The winter program starts on January 9th! I have for you below the schedule. 
 

Tuesday  10:00am – 7:00pm (Last lesson at 6:30pm) 
Wednesday  1:00pm – 8:00pm (Last lesson at 7:30pm) 
Thursday  10:00am – 7:00pm (Last lesson at 6:30pm) 
Friday   10:00am – 7:00pm (Last lesson at 6:30pm) 
Saturday  11:00am – 6:00pm (Last lesson at 5:30pm) 

 
***This schedule will be used for all ten weeks. *** 
***Please call the week before January 9th to schedule the 1st week of lessons. *** 
 
New to 2024, we have three launch monitors capable of both swing analysis and playing simulated 
golf.  Lessons are ½ hour long and you manage your schedule.  If you still need to sign up and are 
interested, please call the Pro Shop at 235-5777 ext.2 
 
The 2024 equipment from all the manufacturers will be shipping out in the next few months. If you are 
interested in new equipment for the upcoming season, please see us, as we can custom-fit to meet 
your needs. Moreover, we match pricing with all the major online stores. 
 
The Pro Shop continues to try to improve your membership experience. We are still working on 
getting the online tee sheet portal up and running along with new to 2024, an online Pro Shop offering 
more brands and styles. Last but not least, we have signed a contract with a new handicap system that 
will work in conjunction with our tee sheet and USGA GHIN system to help monitor play and scores 
posted. (www.cappartrol.com) We will have more details over the next couple of months. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact the Pro Shop. 
Thanks, and see you at the club! 
 
Todd Schafersman, PGA 
Casper Country Club 

 

http://www.cappartrol.com/

